
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       Material Fact 

    Brasilia, April 2nd, 2024. 

 

BRB – Banco de Brasília S.A. ("BRB" or "Bank"), in compliance with the Resolution of 

the Securities and Exchange Commission of Brazil ("CVM") No 44 of August 23rd, 2021, 

informs its shareholders and the market that the BRB Administrative Council and the Clube 

de Regatas do Flamengo ("Flamengo") Deliberative Council approved the new commercial 

partnership model between the parties, for 20 years. 

The new partnership consists of joining efforts to explore a digital business platform 

for banking solutions, insurance, payment methods, investment and relationships, as well 

as a products and services digital marketplace aimed at Flamengo fan base through a new 

Company, Nação BRB Fla Serviços Financeiros LTDA (“Nação BRB Fla”). 

On January 19th, 2023, the Central Bank granted BRB's request for participation in the 

share capital of a new company to be established in association with Clube de Regatas do 

Flamengo, according to the Material Fact published on the same date. 

Following the approval of the BRB and Flamengo Councils, the Brand Agreement and 

the Partnership Agreement will be signed. Through the Brand Agreement, Nação BRB Fla 

will be licensed for the exclusive use of the Flamengo brand, for financial services. 

From the signing of the Partnership Agreement, the new company will begin operating 

within 90 (ninety) days. 

BRB announces that it will promptly inform its shareholders and the market when the 

aforementioned contracts are signed. 

BRB - Banco de Brasília S.A. 
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Investor Relations Manager 
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